
VCCA Seeks Data for Family Court Review 

 

In preparation for discussions with staff from the Supreme Court and the General Assembly, the 

VCCA needs each Clerk to compile data related to the number of deputy clerks assigned to 

chancery cases.  The VCCA believes the number of clerks required to staff the new family courts 

in Virginia as recently released by the Supreme Court does not properly reflect the actual number 

of circuit court deputy clerks who perform duties related to chancery case processing.  Each 

circuit court clerk is requested to provide data to John T. Frey, Clerk of the Circuit Court in 

Fairfax County, who will be compiling statewide data and presenting this data to the General 

Assembly’s subcommittee on the Family Court.  Clerks should report this information to John 

Frey as soon as possible.  

 


